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As a taxpayer, I oppose this bill. In fact, the last thing Oregon needs is any new tax.  

We already over-collect revenue from citizens, so why do we need more new taxes?  

The price of tires has gone up substantially over the years. New tires for an SUV can 

easily cost $1,000 or more. People should not have to take out a loan for new tires. 

This especially hurts our poorer citizens that are already struggling to make ends 

meet. The cost of utilities is through the roof and being increased every time you turn 

around. Another 4% on our tires is not what we need right now. 

 


